
To whom it may concern,

We take security and confidentiality very seriously at The Aspire Registry, which is why we require 
that all members use their own personal email and password to create an Aspire Profile.  

Individuals are responsible for the maintenance of their own account.   We recommend that 
individuals do not share log in credentials with anyone, including their employer, due to the 
sensitive nature of the information contained in each profile, 

If you have any additional questions on this policy, please feel free to contact us at 
info@nyworksforchildren.org. 

Sincerely, 

The Aspire Registry team
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